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Happy 3rd anniversary to all the couples celebrating their Marriage Blessing! Unificationist couples 

across the U.S. participated in the "Special Blessing Ceremony" held virtually on October 10, 2020 amid 

the Covid-19 pandemic. With safety precautions in place, communities domestically and abroad hosted 

celebrations individually for local couples. 

 

The second of two Blessings in 2020, the October ceremony was the first and only one officiated by True 

Mother solely via broadcast from Korea. Communities in California, Nevada, Texas, Minnesota, and New 

Jersey honored their couples with intimate yet socially distanced celebrations at local churches. 

 

Congratulations to all the couples worldwide celebrating their anniversary 

 

 

 


